THE SIXTY-SIXTH ANNUAL MEETING

OF THE

NEW BRUNSWICK AUXILIARY BIBLE SOCIETY.

The Sixty-sixth Annual Meeting of the New Brunswick Auxiliary Bible Society was held in the Mechanics' Institute on Thursday evening, January 7th, 1886. The attendance was very large, and the meeting of a most pleasing and gratifying character. The chair was occupied by the President, LeB. Botsford, Esq., M. D.

The exercises opened by singing the hymn commenc-

Great God whose universal sway The known and unknown worlds obey, Now give the kingdom to Thy Son, Extend His power, exalt His throne.

Rev. Canon Brigstocke read the 55th chapter of Isaiah, and offered prayer.

The President then read his Annual Report.

The Secretary, Thos. Maclellan, read an abstract of his Report.

At the conclusion of the reading of the Secretary's Report, Rev. Geo. M. Armstrong moved the first resolution, which was as follows:

Resolved, That while we bless God for having set over the British and Foreign Bible Seciety one so richly endowed with intellectual and spiritual gifts as was our late president, the Earl of Shaftsbury, one so eminently Catholic as to embrace in the brotherhood of his faith all who recognize the Bible to be absolute in its authority and infal-